
Ref. No: DGC/N/452/2024     Date: 19/11/2024 
 
 
 

Notice 

 

It is hereby notified that all the students and staff of Domkal Girls’ College, the NSS unit will be 

organized an HIV/AIDS awareness session for our college students on 21st November, 2024 at 

1:30 pm at Domkal Girls’ College. 

All students are advice to attend the awareness session on time.  

 

 

       Principal 

Domkal girls’ College 
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